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Dear Interested Party
 
We have evaluated all the submissions received and a draft report is in progress.
 
We are now engaging with our legal team regarding the legality of the potential models proposed.
 
We will report back, once the legal opinion is received and considered.
 
Kind regards
 
Keryn Brooker | Business Development 
Department of Health | Western Cape Government
5th floor Norton Rose Building, 8 Riebeek Street, Cape Town | Tel: 021 483 5661

